Picture Information!!!

Picture Day is Coming! .~

Gy 4
Dear Parents, 48

Children will be photographed for Spring photos on both Tuesday, April 22" and
Wednesday, April 23'. The reason for two days of photos versus one is both
classrooms have part-time and full-time students. Therefore, if your child attends
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, his/her spring photo will be taken on Wednesday
April 237, If your child attends on Tuesday and Thursday, his/her spring photo will be
taken on Tuesday, April 22", Below, please find individual picture day breakdowns
for each classroom:

*Tuesday, April 22"%: students in Room Aa or Cc that attend T/Th;
students in Room Bb (T/Th and 5days); and students in Room Kk (5 days
and T/TH).

*Wednesday, April 23": students in Room Bb (MWF); students in Room
Aa (MWEF and 5 days); students in Room Kk (M/W/F); and students in
Room Cc (MWF and 5 days)

Don’t forget to have your child dressed and ready for Picture Day! If there are any
questions or concerns, please call the school office or contact Photo Monkyee

Photography directly:
Photo Monkyee Photography

(224)699-2179
www.photomnky.com

Thank you!

Sincerely,
All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc.




